
  

  
 

  

       
     
    

 

  
 

  

 

  
   

   
  

 
  

 

EHR Incentive Program 

Message Sent: 2/06/2015 

NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program Website Updates -
February 2015 

website updates: 

Have you seen the new updates on the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive 
Program website at: www.emedny.org/meipass? We are pleased to 
announce the below additions to the website: 

• MARCH webinar dates on our Upcoming Event Calendar 

• NEW Frequently Asked Questions 

Pre-Validation Services 
Individual and group providers may utilize the pre-validation services offered by NY 
Medicaid EHR Incentive Program Support if they already know the following 
information that they intend to submit with their attestation: 

• 90-day reporting period 
• Medicaid encounter data 
• Total patient encounter data 

Pre-validation prior to submitting the complete attestation may subsequently reduce 
the time of state review. For more information and to request a pre-validation file, 
please contact 877-646-5410 Option 2 or hit@health.ny.gov. 

DEADLINE REMINDERS 
For Payment Year 2015, Eligible Professionals in MU Stage 2 must register for Public Health 

Objectives by March 1, 2015. 

Attestations for Payment Year 2014 are still being accepted. The deadline for Eligible 
Professionals is March 31, 2015. 

ATTENTION: 

https://www.emedny.org/meipass/
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/info/Events.aspx
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/FAQ/faq.aspx?new=true
mailto:hit@health.ny.gov
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/index.aspx


 

 
  

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

         

 
             

              

 

MEIPASS has not yet implemented the 2014 CEHRT Flexibility Rule. It will be available within the first 
quarter of 2015, and an announcement will be made via the eMedNY LISTSERV and NY Medicaid EHR Incentive 
Program website. 

Eligible Professionals and Eligible Hospitals in MU Stage 2 Year 2 must complete a NEW registration in the 
Meaningful Use Registration for Public Health (MURPH) System 

Contact Details 

877-646-5410 
meipasshelp@csc.com 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as 
possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2014-09-04/pdf/2014-21021.pdf
mailto:meipasshelp@csc.com

